
 
FPPM II. F – Addition to Attendance policy for 2021-22 
 
If a student is at risk of missing more than 10% of a course due to COVID-19 quarantine or 
illness, faculty should work with the student to determine a reasonable path forward based on 
medical information, grades to date, and time remaining in the semester. Faculty are 
encouraged to count attendance in ways that are consistent with health and safety. Faculty 
may require virtual synchronous viewing, watching recorded lectures or participation in online 
activities, assignments or discussion boards.  
 


